June 12, 1978

Miss Edna Bogosian
21 Melendy Avenue
Watertown, Massachusetts 02172

Dear Miss Bogosian:
We greatly appreciate the renewal of your Stewardship
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100.00 for that purpose,.

Our Receipt No. 29741 is enclosed,.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure




